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March 12, 2013 
 
 
RE:  PATROS REMEDIATION 
     
                                                

To the Honorable Mayor and Common Council 
of the City of La Crosse, WI 
 
Dear Mayor and Council Members: 
 
The following bids were received for the Patros Remediation project: 
 
HARTER TRUCKING, INC.   $136,774.00 
ONALASKA, WISCONSIN 
 
Strupp Trucking, Inc.   $245,806.00 
La Crosse, Wisconsin 
 
Rachel Contracting, Inc.   $372,544.25 
St. Michael, Minnesota 
 
The Engineer estimate for the Patros Remediation project is $260,000.00. 

 
The City Engineer recommends awarding the bid to Harter Trucking, Inc. 
in the amount of $136,774.00. 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
 
      Randy Turtenwald 
      City Engineer 
RT:kn  


